
Trudy Miller
Northport

I am writing to urge you in the strongest terms to vote NO on LD 1138,  We live in a 
society which is becoming increasingly violent and for which there is too little 
accountability at all levels for unnecessary violence. 
The so-called Stand Your Ground laws are simply a license to kill other people for 
basically any reason and they are known to increase gun homicides where they have 
been enacted.  As a matter of public safety we have a duty to encourage, through 
sanctions when necessary, nonviolence in society. 
The right to bear arms is not and cannot be a right to shoot people with impunity.  
Please vote no on LD 1138,.
Trudy Miller
Northport


